
 

Linton Village College Cambridge Road, Linton, Cambridge, CB21 4JB 

 Tel: 01223 891233   Email: lintonvc@lvc.org   Web: www.lvc.org  

Principal: Helena Marsh MEd 

 

                                            

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

The Local Authority has reported a rise in Covid-19 case numbers across the county at the end of 
last week following a dip and are anticipating an increase this week.  
 

I have received a number of notifications of positive results over the weekend. At present we have 
the following Covid-19 cases. We are also aware of some staff members and students awaiting 
PCR results as close contacts.  
  

Year 7: 2 PCR and 1 LFT 
Year 8: 2 PCR and 2 LFT 
Year 10: 1 PCR and 4 LFT 
Staff: 1 LFT 

 

Please ensure that you log your child’s Lateral Flow Test result. Only 50% of Sunday’s test results 
have been submitted so far. Many positive results are currently asymptomatic. In the absence of 
self-isolation requirements for close contacts, it’s really important that all members of the College 
community test regularly and follow other measures to minimise the risk of transmission.  
 

Thank you for your support. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Helena Marsh 
Principal 
Linton Village College 
 


